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Congratulations! 
Who would ever imagine such a happy ending would occur after a 

devastating hurricane such Irma in September 2017?  As the city 

employees took refuge from the storm in the water plant Jenna 

Blackway from the Public Works Department, and Jeff Wright from 

the Fire Department were introduced.  From that point on they were 

inseparable, became engaged and were married April 21, 2021.  We 

would like to congratulate Jenna and Jeff Wright on their marriage, 

somethings are just meant to be!  

    

 

 

Welcome: 
Erick Pena, has joined the City of Punta Gorda team as a Utilities 

Maintenance Worker I with Water Distribution. 
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Thank You! 
Thank you to Bob Nikula for five years of outstanding service.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More Great News! 
The Fire Department would like to congratulate Fire Marshal 

Jennifer Molnar on 20 years of service with the City of Punta 

Gorda. Jennifer is well respected not only by her co-workers but 

also with the local business owners and contractors who she 

interacts with quite frequently. Congrats Jennifer!! 

 


